OAKVILLE HYDRO

Monday, March 25, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources
Board File Numbers: EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288

On March 15 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) announced that it had initiated two integrated consultation
processes in response to the Advisory Committee on Innovation’s recommendations and stakeholder input. In its
letter, the OEB advised that the two consultations, Utility Remuneration (EB-2018-0287) and Responding to
Distributed Energy Resources (EB-2018-0288), would proceed through a coordinated consultative process.

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) intends to participate in both of these consultations.
Oakville Hydro does not wish to request cost eligibility.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Maryanne Wilson

Director, Regulatory and Compliance
Telephone: 905-825-4422

Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com
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